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To:  Andrew Myerberg, OPA Director 

From: Lynn Erickson, OIG Public Safety Auditor/Investigator 

Date: September 8, 2021 

Re: 2021OPA-0144 Partial Certification  

CERTIFICATION: 

OIG reviewed the investigation for Case Number 2021OPA-0144 and directed additional 

investigation (see memo dated September 3, 2021 uploaded to IAPro). OIG understands 

that due to the pending 180-day deadline, OPA does not have sufficient time to conduct 

additional investigation or to otherwise address the deficiencies identified by OIG. 

Therefore, the investigation is certified as timely and objective, but not thorough.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

______________________________________ 

Lynn Erickson 


